


	A00374098
	Samantha
	Angel
	 
	R
	 
	C
	angsam27@evergreen.edu

	A00244619
	Jesi
	Chapin
	Jessica
	R
	 
	C
	chajes14@evergreen.edu

	A00013222
	Brittany
	Hale
	 
	R
	 
	C
	halbri03@evergreen.edu

	A00376314
	Shannon
	Klasell
	 
	R
	 
	C
	klasha29@evergreen.edu

	A00374144
	David
	Lindley
	 
	R
	 
	C
	lindav26@evergreen.edu

	A00374050
	Martha
	Matthias
	 
	R
	 
	C
	matmar11@evergreen.edu

	A00304186
	Melanie
	White
	 
	R
	 
	C
	whimel11@evergreen.edu

	A00352847
	Jessica
	Zuehl-Miller
	 
	R
	 
	C
	zuejes21@evergreen.edu



No award, ontime FAFSA
Dear FIRSTNAME:
Thank you for taking the time to apply for the scholarships, fellowships, tuition waivers, assistantships and work study available through the MPA program.  And, due to limited funds and a large and highly competitive pool of financial aid applicants with a high level of need, we are not able to offer you an MPA financial aid award for 2016-17. 
We’re sorry that MPA hasn’t been able to offer you financial assistance at this time. Please note that graduate students who complete the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) who have not previously defaulted on a student loan are eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans and each student’s total financial aid “package” are administered by the campus Financial Aid Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, the Evergreen Need Grant or general financial aid questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
If you indicated interest in Work Study and/or Graduate Assistantship opportunities, note that our program’s use of these funds has not yet been determined. We expect to award these funds during the summer, and you will be considered at that time.

If you have any questions about MPA financial aid awards, please contact me.  

Thank you for continuing to choose our program – we hope you have a wonderful MPA experience next year!

Best to you,
Randee


	A00145962
	Kevin
	Keogh
	 
	 
	 
	C
	keokev01@evergreen.edu



	A00146789
	Maureen
	Maples
	 
	R
	 
	C
	mapmau07@evergreen.edu




No award, no ontime FAFSA
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Hello FIRSTNAME:
Thank you for taking the time to apply for the scholarships, fellowships, tuition waivers, assistantships and work study available through the MPA program.  
We understand that you did not file an on-time 2016-17 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) by the campus Financial Aid deadline of March 1, 2016. This unfortunately makes you ineligible for almost all MPA financial aid awards. Due to limited funds, a large and highly competitive pool of financial aid applicants, and no on-time FAFSA on file for you, we are not able to offer you an MPA financial aid award for 2016-17. 
We’re sorry that MPA hasn’t been able to offer you financial assistance at this time. Please note that graduate students who complete the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) who have not previously defaulted on a student loan are eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans and each student’s total financial aid “package” are administered by the campus Financial Aid Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, the Evergreen Need Grant or general financial aid questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
If you indicated interest in Work Study and/or Graduate Assistantship opportunities, note that our program’s use of these funds has not yet been determined. We expect to award these funds during the summer, and you will be considered at that time.

If you have any questions about MPA financial aid awards, please contact me.  

Thank you for continuing to choose our program – we hope you have a wonderful MPA experience next year!
Best to you,
Randee

[bookmark: _MailAutoSig]Randee Gibbons, MPP, MA 
Assistant MPA Director, Public & Nonprofit Administration and Public Policy Concentrations
The Evergreen State College
gibbonsr@evergreen.edu
360.867.6554
www.evergreen.edu/mpa

"Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world." ~ Nelson Mandela


